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Dear Mr. Kortunov, 

 

I am very glad to write to you to express my gratitude for your participation in 

the 2nd World Peace Forum that concluded on June 28, 2013 at Tsinghua 

University, Beijing, China. Up to date, this year’s forum has been reported by 

international media in 8 languages, namely, Chinese, English, Japanese, 

Korean, Russian, Arabic, Spanish and Dutch. 

 

It was a great honor for us to have your attendance in this year’s forum, which 

would not have been such a success without your support and contribution. 

We appreciate very much your presence and look forward to deepened 

cooperation at future events. 

 

Finally, allow me to extend my best wishes for you and your institution. 

Hopefully we will have another opportunity to meet again in the near future. 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Mr. Andrey Kortunov July 3, 2013 
Director General 
Russian International Affairs Council 
 

Yan Xuetong 

Secretary General 


